Garden Visiting

Group leader; Chris Benn.

Visits to gardens open to the public, probably once a month
and the day would depend on what is available This would
entail members using their own transport. They may be prepared
to offer lifts, depending on any Covidl9 restrictions.

The Group only started last year and plans were badly affected
by the virus but we did manage a visit to Holehird and one to
Harlow Carr


https://settledistrictu3a.org/group-web-pages/dance-to-great-lives/garden-visiting/

